WORTH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION WEDNESDAY, JUNE 2, 2021, 6:30 p.m.

WORTH TOWNSHIP HALL

6903 LAKESHORE RD, WORTH TOWNSHIP, MI 48450

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: Jennifer Woodruff called meeting to order at 6:30p.m.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ROLL CALL: Present: Jennifer Woodruff, Boni Lillibridge, Stan Lessard, Byron Wilson. Excused: John Cuppen

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approval by Byron Wilson; Seconded by Stan Lessard

PUBLIC COMMENT: Comments were received from: Carol Watson, Larry Mallia Shawndra Pileri, Ralph Sayers, Fran Parker, Carolyn Sayers, John Yatros, Chuck Portelli.

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE: An e-mail from Daniel Monaco concerning Short Term Rentals

TRUSTEE REPORTS: Road Grading and Brining is in progress. Sewer Project is coming to the end of the requirements. The deadline for sewer hook-up in June 3.

ZONING/OEO REORTS: Nothing to report

POSTPONED BUSINESS:

- 1. Short Term Rentals: The Planning Commission selected Draft #2 of the four proposed ordinances that were submitted. The board reviewed the draft and made changes so that it can be submitted to the Board of Trustees for review.
- 2. Election of Officers: Motion was made by Jennifer Woodruff to appoint Boni Lillibridge as Secretary. Motion was seconded by Byron Wilson. Election for Chairperson will be postponed until a full Planning Commission board is present.

MEETING ADJOURNMENT: 9:50 p.m.

Note: Stan Lessard acted as Chairperson until permanent Chair is elected.

¢			